
 

University of Kelaniya- Sri Lanka 

Centre for Distance and Continuing Education 
 

Bachelor of Science (General) Degree 

First Year Second Semester Examination – 2023 
 

Applications will be called from the candidates those who registered for the 

academic year 2023 for the above examination from 10th April 2025 to 25th 

April 2025. 

All the candidates who wish to apply for the examination should visit the 

website (www.cdce.kln.ac.lk) of the Centre for Distance and Continuing 

Education of the University of Kelaniya and apply for the examination using 

the relevant form.  

Duly completed examination application forms should be sent along with the 

customer copy to our Centre after making the relevant payment to People's 

Bank by registered post before 30th April 2025 to Senior Assistant Registrar, 

Centre for Distance and Continuing Education, No: 56/6  Koongahawatte 

Road, Kandy Road, Kiribathgoda. 

The above examination is scheduled to commence in May 2025 

 

 

Senior Assistant Registrar 

Centre for Distance and Continuing Education 

University of Kelaniya 

04.04.2025  


